
Presque Isle Field Trip Monday October 11, 2021 
Neighborhood Art House  

 
Child’s Name _____________________________________________ 
 
The Environmental Classes at the Art House are planning a Field Trip for Monday 
October 11th, most schools do not have classes on the 11th. The children will be 
going on educational Field Trip to Presque Isle. All children at the Art House are 
invited to attend. 
 
The children are going to Presque Isle State Park, we will be doing activities on the 
beach and exploring the displays at the Tom Ridge Environmental Center. We will 
also visit the Tower. 

 
The children need to be at the Art House at 1:00pm and we will return to the Art 
House at 5pm where they will be dismissed to go home. Please provide 
transportation if they do not walk home.  
 
The permission slip must be returned to the Art House by Thursday October 7th. 

 
 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 
October 11th   Field Trip  
 
Yes, my child(ren)___________________________________________may go to 
____Presque Isle   
 
_____No, my child(ren)  cannot go  
 
Parent/Guardian Signature___________________________________ 
 
 
Phone Number___________________________Date______________ 
 


